
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 29, 2022 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the McKinney Center Capital Project in fiscal year 2023. The entity 

to receive funding for this project is the Central District Community Preservation & 

Development Authority located at 1143 Martin Luther King Jr. Way #101 Seattle, WA 98122. 

 

This funding will be used to support rehabilitation and capital improvements for the McKinney 

Center for Community & Economic Development, a multi-purpose facility that will serve as a 

hub for education, workforce training, business development, and other services for the African 

American community and other minority and underserved communities.   

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________ 

Adam Smith 

Member of Congress  


